                                                                                                                      Minutes of  Extraordinary Finance Meeting

held on Tuesday 28 June 2022
	Present : Nicola Tyrrell, Fiona Connolly and Sheila Miller


	Minutes of the last meeting: 


	Matters Arising:
The School Fund on Package is £487.27 and £0.87 in Petty Cash.  It was approved to transfer 0.15p from Book Pledge to General, to transfer £25.20 from General to the Sweatshirt fund (The deficit was due to old sweatshirts being leftover.  These were offered to parents at a reduced price but the majority wanted to purchase the new style sweatshirt) and for £10.05 to be transferred from General to Dynamic Earth to cover the cost of staff tickets.  The Book Pledge fund, the Sweatshirt fund and The Dynamic Earth fund all have a Zero Balance now.
This was approved by all the committee

There is still a balance of £39 in the restricted fund. The money was going to be used for Pantomime transport which was cancelled due to Covid.  We intend to use this money to go towards transport costs for trip to Willowgate next year.  
There is still £50 committed to baking club and £28.77 balance committed to Gardening Club.

The date of the next meeting will be on Monday 5 September at 12.15 p.m.



